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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day in school on Thursday 7th March.  This year, our theme is 
‘Bedtime Stories.’  Children are invited to come to school in their Onesies or Dressing Gowns and 
bring in their favourite teddy and bedtime book from home, ready for an eventful day of bedtime 
story-related activities in school.   Teachers will also be sharing their favourite childhood bedtime 
stories too!   (Please note – NO pyjamas or nighties to be worn).   
 
We also invite children to enter the Bedtime Story Dolly Peg competition.  Each child will be given 
a wooden peg to take home (1st March) and decorate as their favourite bedtime story book 
character and brought back to school by Thursday 7th March..  A winner from each class will be 
chosen and a certificate and prize will be awarded on Friday 8th March, in our Star of the Week 
Assembly.  Your child will also bring home a Brainy Bookworm Quiz, to complete with their 
families and return to school.  Prizes will be awarded for all returned and completed quizzes. 
 
Beginning on Monday 11th March, we will be hosting our Scholastic Book Fair in the school hall, 
every afternoon after school that week.  Your child will bring home a £1 book token that can be 
redeemed at the fair. 
 
We very much appreciate your support, and look forward to sharing your child’s favourite bedtime 
story and seeing you at the book fair. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Sarah Beattie,  Deputy Headteacher  


